
 

 

 
 
  

  16th December 2022 The Blue Bulletin 

 X` 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all your efforts with this year’s festivities from learning lines, Santa dashing, 

helping at Christmas Dinner to coming to the PTA Christmas Fair. It has been wonderful to 

celebrate this time of year with you all. We hope you have enjoyed it as much as we have.  

I look forward to seeing you all back on Wednesday 4th January at 8.40am. Please allow 

some extra time as the first day back is always a shock to the system for everyone! 

We wish all our families, staff and governors a very safe, happy and healthy Christmas and 

New Year. 

Best Wishes, Mrs Knox and Mrs Applebee 

 
Christian Distinctiveness 
Thank you so much to 

everyone who joined us for 

our service at Church this 

week. It’s a wonderful time for 

us all to be together and we 

really appreciate you making 

the time to join us. Reverend 

Matthew will be back at 

school to talk with the children 

about Lent in the new year. 

Nativities 2022 – The Inn Crowd (KS1) and Cheeky Cherubs (EYFS) 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

4th January 2023 – Children return to 

school 

10th and 11th January – Parents Evening  

 

SAFEGUARDING – Always our main priority 

Our school staff have had their annual safeguarding 

training and we have Designated Safeguarding Leads in 

School. Please come to us if you have a concern at any 

point. 

Do you have a concern about the well being of a child in school? 

Please speak to a DSLs or a member of staff in school. 

Useful contact details: 

NSPCC -0808 800 5000 

Childline -0800 111 

Non-emergency number for the police 0116 222 2222 

It is with great sadness that we are saying goodbye to two 

members of staff this term. Mrs Ritchie is no long going to 

be working at school and Mrs Salik is finishing her supply 

work in Starling Class. We will all miss them both 

enormously and thank them for all their hard work in the 

time that they have been at Richard Hill – Good Luck! 

Colder Weather 

Please be aware that if we have snow in the new year we will 

endeavour to open later rather than not at all. Please make sure 

your children have appropriate clothing for this weather and a 

change of shoes will allow them to go out in the snow at school.  

 

Find us at @RichardHillSch 

 

Parents Evening 

Parents evening is very early in the new year. The school 

office have sent out the information and the link you need 

to book an appointment. Please speak to the office if there 

are any queries or problems with this.  


